
The Pavilion – Coronavirus Update 24 March 2020 

 

THE PAVILION – OPEN FOR TAKEAWAY FOOD 

 Phone:   01207 503388 

  Mon to Fri: 5:30pm to 9:30pm 

  Sat & Sun: 11:30am to 2:30pm 

     5:30pm to 9:30pm  
                                            (opening hours may change without immediate notice) 

Under the government’s advice on social distancing as well as 
protecting our staff and customers, we have introduced the 
following takeaway ordering procedure: 

1. Please place order by phone, we will take your name, car 
registration number and time of picking up. 
 

2. Pay the order by card on the phone if possible (Please mention 
on phone if you prefer to pay by cash or vouchers) 
 

3. When you arrive our car park, please notify us by phone that 
you have arrived, we will phone you again when the food is 
ready to collect.   
 

4. The food will place on a collection table with your car 
registration number written on it.  
 
We hope the procedure will minimize the human contact 
during the process. 
 

 

The Management Team of the Pavilion Cantonese Restaurant 


